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I am a longtime resident of Maryland. As a parent, teacher, and activist for justice, I am very much in favor of a long-term ceasefire in Israel and
Palestine. I have close ties to the region as I lived there for 3 years many years ago and my daughter is half Palestinian. I have been an active
Jewish peace activist on many issues in addition to this one.

The horrific slaughter that is taking place in Gaza against the Palestinians is unconscionable. We need to send a message to the White House and
to our representatives that this can’t continue. The majority of people in this country support a ceasefire. I trust you will send the message that
“never again” includes Palestinians.

Thank you,

Liana Smith


